
Nurtec ODT – Pfizer  

Pfizer announced a consumer-level recall of Nurtec ODT (rimegepant) 75 mg orally 

disintegrating tablets sold in cartons containing one blister card of 8 tablets because the 

tablets are in a non-child resistant blister card. There are no safety or quality issues with 

the medicine, so patients can continue taking it as directed. Patients are being asked to 

contact their pharmacy or Pfizer to obtain a free, child-resistant pouch. 

 

Product 

 

Nurtec ODT 75mg 8-Unit Dose blister pack 

 

Recall identification date 3/16/2023 

Manufacturer Pfizer 

Affected NDC 72618-3000-2   

All dates through 6/2026 

Pfizer may be contacted at 1-800-879-3477 Monday through Friday 9 a.m. to 7 p.m. ET, 
online at www.pfizer.com/contact or www.Nurtec.com and click “Recall to provide child 
resistant pouches to patients for storage of their medicine” for more information. 

 

 

http://www.pfizer.com/contact
http://www.nurtec.com/

